January 14, 1966

Mr. Curtis Bunton
510 South Cedar Avenue
Roswell, New Mexico

Re: Daniel W. Varel Avalanche
Journal #l1-A SE SE 12-108-27E
Chaves County
Dear Sir:

I checked the location on the above well and found
the tie downs have not been cut and the marker was nct
very solid.

On the plugging report there is a note that said to
contact you for the inspection of this well. I tried to
call you a couple of times when I was in Roswell but did
not get an answer.

Please notify this office when the above has been
corrected so that another inspection can be made.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

W. A. Gressett

WAG/bh



